
           

   

 

 

 

 

 

“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 

 

Important Information - Parent Login for Bretherton Endowed – Parent Evening Booking 

 

Dear parents, 

 

When we launched our new website, we were excited to share the new features available to parents, 

such as the blogs and the gallery as a way of sharing in your child’s school experiences. We are 

pleased to introduce you to a couple more features including parent questionnaires and importantly, 

a parent evening booking system. This letter will explain how to log into our website and access the 

booking system.  

 

If you have a smart phone, one of the easiest ways to access the content of the website is through 

the school spider app.  

 

 

 

 

This can be downloaded from the Apple App store from https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/school-

spider/id1030400910?mt=8 or from the android store from 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolspider.schoolspider&hl=en_GB 

 

If you do not wish to use the app, you can log in via the school website. 

 

So over the next couple of days, you will receive an email asking you to register and logon to 

‘School Spider’. Once you receive the email, download the app and enter the login details or go to 

the school website www.brethertonschool.org.uk and to the tab at the top of the page if you access 

the website on a web browser, or scroll to the bottom of the page if on a mobile phone and click on 

the tab ‘Parent Login’. From here you can enter the details from the email.  

 

You only need one login even if you have more than one child in school as your data is linked to all 

of your children. The email address that school holds for you will be the one that the link is sent to.  

If you do not receive the email or have any problems registering, please call into school to ensure 

your contact details are correct.  

 

As we will be asking you to book parents evening in the next couple of weeks, we are asking that 

you access the login by Wednesday 20th March at the latest so that any issues can be ironed out 

before the booking system goes live. 

 

Booking parents evening slots online is designed to be easier and give you more flexibility in 

choosing a time. Online booking will be available from Monday 25th March, and can only be 

booked using the website or app.  
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In addition to booking parent evening appointment times, the login also enables us to send 

questionnaires, alert you to blogs linked to your children’s class, news items and direct notifications 

from your child’s class teacher. Not all facilities will be used straight away, but we feel these 

options will enhance home school communication even futher.   

 

We are confident that you will see the benefits once it is up and running and will work hard to 

ensure the process is as smooth as possible. The school office, Mrs Moxham and Mrs Clarke will 

be happy to help and answer any questions that you may have. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

           

 

Bretherton Teaching Team          

 
        

                                
 

Headteacher : Mrs Alison Moxham      Chair of Governors : Mr T. G. Wilson      www.brethertonschool.org.uk 


